
 

                                                                        

MISSING/ENDANGERED PERSON: Joseph 

Charles Miele 
2025-012281 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Thursday, October 9, 2025  
 
NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Joseph Charles Miele, 33, was last seen leaving a residence in 
the 1700 block of Mary Roper Lane on James Island, where he is known to stay on Sunday, 
October 5, 2025, around 9 p.m. in his Blue Toyota Pruis (TX:WGX4480), which is pictured 
below. The vehicle was spotted in the Folly Beach area on Sunday shortly after he left the 
residence. The vehicle was never seen leaving the Folly Beach area. 
 

 
 

Height: 6’ 2” | Weight: 200 lbs. | Hair: Brown | Eyes: Hazel | Age: 33  
 
If anyone has information on Miele or his whereabouts, they are asked to contact CCSO 
Detective Ray at (864) 978-5806 or email at zray@charlestoncounty.org. People can also 
contact CCSO at 843-202-1700. If contact is made with the person after hours, please notify 
Consolidated Dispatch at 843-743-7200. 


